Town of Westminster Westminster MA 01473 Crocker Pond Recreation Area October 21, 2021

RECEIVED 2022 MAR -2 AM II: 44 TOWN OF WESTMINISTER

Members present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Pat Streeter

Members Not Present: Sharon Lewis

Invoices: National Grid: \$30.21

- The pond closed for the season on September 19th.
- 13,430 people visited the pond during the 2021 season.
- The committee will research new surveillance camera options for the pond.
- The committee began working on the FY 23 budget.

Next Meeting: December: 8th at 5:30 in Town Hall

Respectfully submitted,

Mary and Irlander Mary Ann Falconer